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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 2007 

 

“Gun Free Zones” don’t work! It simply gives more buildings for criminal intent, where 

a person is “not allowed” to carry, more people are going to be put in a dangerous 

situation. Police aren't sufficiently funded and can't even respond to some situations. 

This infringes upon the Second Amendment Rights of a free people causing a major 

open invitation to anyone who would choose to create massive chaos.  

 

If enough buildings adopt this policy, it effectively eliminate carry, which is 

unconstitutional. 


